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Investigative Activity: Phone Interview; Neighborhood Canvass 

Involves:   Frank Cwynar (O)  

Activity Date:   10/4/2023   

Activity Location:  Phone Call  

Authoring Agent:  SA Charles Moran #67 

 

Narrative: 

 

On October 4, 2023, at 1354 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent 

(SA) Chuck Moran (Moran) spoke with Frank Cwynar (Cwynar – “C” pronounced like an “S”) 

by phone. Cwynar confirmed that he received SA Moran’s business card in his mailbox at his 

residence at 7498 Van Ness Avenue, Hubbard, Ohio 44425. 

 

Cwynar said he was awakened at 0030 hours that morning after he saw “blue flashing lights” on 

the wall inside his residence. Cwynar said he was “anxious” and watched the activity from his 

window. Cwynar said the shooting occurred on his property in an area he calls the “little ravine.” 

 

SA Moran asked Cwynar if anyone at his residence saw or heard the shooting. Cwynar 

responded, “No. We were sleeping. We got up at 12:30. And from what I understand at 12:30 it 

was virtually over other than the investigation part.” SA Moran said he was just checking to 

determine if anyone at Cwynar’s residence saw or heard anything related to the incident and 

shooting. Cwynar stated, “No. No. Not at all.” He also said his air conditioner was running at the 

time and there no open windows to hear anything. 

 

SA Moran asked Cwynar if he had any cameras or trail cameras on his property. Cwynar 

responded, “No.” 

 

SA Moran asked Cwynar if he knew the male subject that was involved in the incident. Cwynar 

answered, “No. No. I know where the house is but uh, uh, beyond that no, we don’t know.” 

 

Cwynar said he has lived at his residence for 45 years and nothing like this had ever happened in 

his neighborhood before. 

 

The phone call ended at about 1358 hours. The phone call was audio recorded and was attached 

to this report. 
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Attachment: 

1. Phone Interview - Frank Cwynar - 2023-10-04 at 1354 hours - 803_0770 




